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March 31, 1988

A. Bert Davis
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL. 60137

Subject: Zion Station Units 1 and 2
Response to Inspection Report
Nos. 50-295/88-08 and 50-304/88-09
NRC Docket Nos. 50-295 and 50-304

Reference: March 3, 1988 letter from B. S. Hallett to Cordell Reed

Dear Mr. Davis:

This letter is in response to the inspection conducted by S. Hare
and B. Drouin of your office on February 1-19, 1988 of activities at Zion
Nuclear power Station. The referenced lette* indicated that certain
activities appeared to be in noncompliance with NRC requiremer.ts.
Commonwealth Edison Company's response to this violation is provided in the
Attachment to this letter.

This attach.nent contains Safeguards Information as defined in
10CFR 73.21. Accordingly the information in the attachment should be
withheld from publi disclosure.

If you have any further questions on this matter, please direct
them to Commonwealth Edison's Nuclear Licensing Department.

Very truly yours,

Qg H. E. Bliss
Nuclear Licensing Manager O -
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